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September 11, 2024 

Selection Committee 
International Code Council (ICC) 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213 
 
Dear Members of the Selection Committee, 

I am writing to recommend Christina Jackson enthusiastically for a seat on the Board of the International Code 

Council (ICC). With over a decade of experience in Code Enforcement and a proven leadership and innovation track 

record, Christina would bring exceptional value to your esteemed organization. 

During her tenure as a Senior Codes Compliance Inspector (Supervisor) at the City of Newport News, VA, Christina 

has consistently demonstrated an unparalleled ability to navigate complex code cases with tact and aplomb. Her 

role in leading a recent and ongoing code case resulting in the displacement of all the residents in a high-rise 

apartment building is particularly noteworthy, showcasing her adeptness at balancing the interests of the public, 

the safety of the citizens of Newport News, and the requirements of the Property Maintenance Code. 

Christina’s expertise in property maintenance is matched by her commitment to motivating and inspiring 

individuals interested in code enforcement. She has been instrumental in the founding and continued success of 

WICED of VA, illustrating her capacity to tackle challenges and deliver results that resonate.  Her leadership style is 

characterized by inclusivity and strategic vision. Christina possesses a unique ability to inspire and unite teams 

across various geographies, fostering an environment where innovative ideas can thrive. Her proactive approach 

and deep understanding of the building code would serve the ICC’s mission of promoting building safety 

exceptionally well. 

Beyond her professional achievements, Christina is also known for her integrity and dedication to community 

service. Her involvement with both WICED and the VBCOA highlights her commitment to advancing the code 

enforcement industry. 

In conclusion, Christina Jackson is an outstanding candidate for the ICC Board. Her blend of strategic acumen, 

industry expertise, and ethical leadership will undoubtedly contribute to the ICC’s continued success and global 

impact. I wholeheartedly support her candidacy and am confident that she will bring invaluable insights and 

dedication to the role. 

Thank you for considering Christina Jackson for this important position. 

Sincerely, 

 

Kenney Hackworth 

Chair, Region VIII, Virginia Building and Code Officials Organization 


